
The River Grove Public Library District Board of Trustees seeks qualified candidates for the 
position of Trustee to fill a vacancy for a three-year term.   
 
It is anticipated that the selection of the new trustee will take place no later than the June 26, 
2024 special board meeting. 
 
Candidates must reside in River Grove.    

The Board of Trustees have a year-long meeting schedule that includes monthly regular board 
meetings on the second Wednesday of each month, and additional special meetings as 
necessary.  Additionally, trustees are assigned as committee representatives on board 
committees that meet as needed.  

River Grove residents interested in applying for this vacancy may do so by submitting a letter of 
interest to the River Grove Library District Board. The letter should include a description of the 
applicant’s relevant background and experience, a statement explaining why the applicant is 
interested in serving on the board, any specific knowledge, skills and abilities he or she would 
bring to the board, and anything else deemed relevant for consideration.  

Library Trustees are not compensated for their positions. 

Questions and letters of interest may be emailed to: 

Pilar Shaker 

Interim Director 

River Grove Library District 

director@rivergrovelibrary.org 


